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Message from Principal Anderson 

Hello Mirada Families, 
  
Friendly Reminders for this Week: 

• PTO Meeting Tuesday, 10/17 in the Art room at 2:45pm.  Daycare will be provided.  Please 
RSVP to hello@miradapto.org. 

• Early Release Wednesday, THURSDAY and FRIDAY at 12:15pm for conferences 
• No After School Activity/Classes-(Spanish and Dance) Wednesday, 10/19 and Thursday 10/20 
• Dining Out Wednesday, 10/18 at In and Out- I-10 and Ray 
• Book Fair during Library class and conferences 

  
Kindly,  
Michelle Anderson 

 

 

   

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 17      PTO Meeting in Art Room 2:45-4pm 
October 18      EARLY RELEASE DAY 
                      Parent Teacher Conferences 
                      Book Fair during Conferences 1-7pm 
                      Dining Out-In and Out at I-10 and Ray 
October 19     EARLY RELEASE DAY 
                      Parent Teacher Conferences 
                      Book Fair during Conferences 1-7pm 
October 20     EARLY RELEASE DAY 
                      Parent Teacher Conferences 
                      Book Fair during Conferences 1-2pm 
                      Gifted Testing Application due 
October 24     MML Awards 

mailto:hello@miradapto.org


                           7:40-8:15-K, 3rd, 4th  
                           8:30-9:00-1st, 2nd, 5th 
                      Governing Board Meeting 6pm Zoom via YouTube  
October 31      Story Book Character Day 
November 3     Fall Festival 5:30-8pm 
November 6     5th Grade Return Elective Forms 
November 10   Veteran's Day-No School 
                    

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

  
Every Wednesday is an Early Release Day.  

Dismissal is at 12:15pm. 
Wednesday, October 18th 
Thursday, October 19th 

Friday, October 20th 
are Early Release Days due to 
Parent Teacher Conferences. 

 

 

  

 

Gifted Testing 2023-24 Gifted testing is facilitated at sites three times per year. Information about 
applications due dates, testing windows, and results are available on www.kyrene.org/gifted. 
Applications for the first round of testing are due on October 20, 2023. Please communicate the gifted 
child find message provided below to your communities.  
  
Gifted Child Assessment Notice. All public school districts have an ongoing “Child Find” obligation. 
This means that the Kyrene School District will identify, locate and evaluate all children within their 
geographic boundaries who are in need of special education and related services. Kyrene makes gifted 
testing available for students at school sites three times per year by application. Applications are due 
for the next round of testing for 2023-24 on October 20, 2023. If you think your child may be gifted, 
please visit the website at www.kyrene.org/gifted for information about gifted education, services, 
and testing in Kyrene.   
  

 

 

   

 

 

View Full Calendar  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BX2sr-JDOPhjI5325r6j9A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QcaHR0cDovL3d3dy5reXJlbmUub3JnL2dpZnRlZFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZR04zi5lbo9BA1IUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BX2sr-JDOPhjI5325r6j9A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QcaHR0cDovL3d3dy5reXJlbmUub3JnL2dpZnRlZFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZR04zi5lbo9BA1IUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://www.kyrene.org/Page/46#calendar25/20200518/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SdqpPBo_kXdY-Covr261MQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzQ2I2NhbGVuZGFyMjUvMjAyMDA1MTgvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdOM4uZW6PQQNSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


  

This year there will be a change to the elective selection process for all 
middle school students.  The timeline for the process of selecting elective 
courses for middle school will be moved to November, which we know is 
significantly earlier than in previous years.  We have moved this process to 
be earlier in the year to provide our district with the necessary time to 
assess the staffing requirements for the upcoming school year. 
  
The week of October 23, your child will bring home an elective interest 
form along with course descriptions for each course. Please review, 
complete, and sign the paper elective interest form and return to your 
child’s classroom teacher. The week of November 6,  children will 
complete their online elective interest form with the support of school 
staff.  Your assistance with the submission of your child’s elective selection 
form will help us in this crucial planning process.  
  
Incoming 6th graders also need to be placed into core courses (English 
Language Arts, Math, Science and Social Studies). A letter with 
recommended course placements will be sent home at the same time as the 
elective interest form. If you have questions about your child’s course 
placements; please check with your child’s 5th grade teacher.  

 

 

   



 

   



 

   



  

 



  

 

    

 

   

 

  
 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rks7amK-bbU7keDfU9a1RQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzM2ODc0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgplHTjOLmVuj0EDUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene de la Mirada 
Leadership Academy 
5500 W. Galveston Street 
Chandler, AZ 85226 
  
School Hours: 7:30 am - 2:15 pm  
Early Release Wed: 12:15 pm 
 
  Office Hours: 7:00 am - 3:30 pm  
Wednesday: 7:00 am - 1:30 pm 
  
Front Office: 480-541-4200 
Fax Number: 480-541-4210 
Attendance: 480-541-4201 
Health Office: 480-541-4220 
Cafeteria: 480-541-4226 
Kids Club: 480-541-4230 

 

Quicklinks 

  

Food Services and Menu 

ParentVUE 

StudentVUE 

Technology Assistance 

Family Handbook 
  

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

 

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

      

  

 

 

Kyrene School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please 
contact Kyrene School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and 
staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/22ZtHf0FEQnejjlJu-aP2A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS8tOXhjRWRPclFPaEFGd0NGMEFFM21Bfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFnYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpFek5qbFhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbUxWWThyVllxbTZMN0JTRTNOdFkyZHlZWFJvUUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgplHTjOLmVuj0EDUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lYXCQ_JrqTRzb89Db7qmmA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvZkxKVjU5WkpCTFpYYXpNdmE3Y2pBZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUGFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFCaGNtVnVkQzVoYzNCNFAzSmxaMlZ1WlhKaGRHVlRaWE56YVc5dVNXUTlWSEoxWlZjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdOM4uZW6PQQNSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/i7S9Vp-Ok8cDy_1BgiRHWQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvOUlWMHE4RV9md3hqZ3RWUVNTRktSd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUWFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFOMGRXUmxiblF1WVhOd2VEOXlaV2RsYm1WeVlYUmxVMlZ6YzJsdmJrbGtQVlJ5ZFdWWEIzTmphRzl2YkcxQ0NtTFZZOHJWWXFtNkw3QlNFM050WTJkeVlYUm9RR3Q1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWRZQkFBQUFBRX5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdOM4uZW6PQQNSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QV4aajsD7CkRZYVSv8h-LQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0TraHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9WNk9ERmViS1psdHpSN0xuUnViSTdRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFE5YUhSMGNITTZMeTl6YVhSbGN5NW5iMjluYkdVdVkyOXRMMnQ1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWN2WkdsemRHRnVZMlZzWldGeWJtbHVaMmhsYkhBdmFHOXRaVmNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWXRWanl0VmlxYm92c0ZJVGMyMWpaM0poZEdoQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKZR04zi5lbo9BA1IUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TfKxork5Bh-6Bjfsy5HHgw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0TLaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS82OS1lSVFtZXZiTEhiQ1VRNmdvbTVnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFsYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OW1ZVzFwYkhsb1lXNWtZbTl2YTFjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdOM4uZW6PQQNSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0a2LlSU_krYw-hD30Oon5g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0ROaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMTMwMTgvYkhOMWJHeHBkbUZ1UUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21jVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplHTjOLmVuj0EDUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Loiapkaslp7DnTYgfQ52Ww%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL01pcmFkYUxlYWRlcnMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplHTjOLmVuj0EDUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ZW9uzu_T9ytGE_kBK97SZg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QhaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgplHTjOLmVuj0EDUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/HuEPRk4YCzO7NpKWOTZyew%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9taXJhZGFsZWFkZXJzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZR04zi5lbo9BA1IUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/T0rvw58vMkZ8KfpZAKFlbw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRnEAG4P0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vdXNlci9LeXJlbmVTY2hvb2xEaXN0cmljdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZR04zi5lbo9BA1IUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E

